
HELP WANTED 

 
The Forest County Highway Department is accepting applications for a full 

time position. This position would be involved with all road maintenance 

functions of the Highway Department. 

 

Applicants must have a valid drivers license, a clean driving record, with a 

CDL endorsement, and be able to pass a physical, audiogram, and D.O.T. 

drug screen. Applications may be obtained at the Highway offices located at 

5350 County Road“W” Crandon, Wisconsin. 

 

All interested parties must file a new job application to be given 

consideration. 

 

Applications will be accepted until 3:00 P.M. on April 11, 2022. 

 

 

By Order of the Forest County Highway Committee: 

Bill Anderson, Highway Commissioner   


